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7th May 2021 

 
Dear Year 3 & 4 Parents,  
 

Pentecost Service – Thursday, 20th May at 9.15am at St. Mary’s Church 
 

We are pleased to inform you that Year 3 & 4 will be attending the Pentecost Service at St. Mary’s 
Church on Thursday, 20th May. Unfortunately, family and friends are not able to attend the service at 
this time but it will be recorded and shared with you on Class Dojo after the event. 
 
This will be the last school services taken by Rev. Sandra March who will shortly be moving to her own 
parish in the Ashford area. We thank her for all she has done for the school over the last 3 years and 
wish her all the best in her new ministry.   
 
Kind regards 

 
 
Sarah Moss 
Headteacher 
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